#### Friday Flyer April 27, 2018

# **Upcoming Events:**

4/30	LAST DAY to ORDER Yearbooks!	5/16	Garden Team Mtg., 6-7p
5/1	Principal's Day	5/17	Garden Work Day (Orange Rm.), 3:15-5:15p
5/2	Garden Work Day (Red Rm.)3:15-5:15p	5/18	Pizza Lunch Friday
5/3	Big Day of Giving (to benefit the garden)	5/23	Min. Day/Free Dress/\$1 Hat
5/7-11	Teacher Appreciation Week	5/23	Open House, 6:30-7:30p
5/7 - 6/1 State SBAC Testing (3rd - 8th Grade, various dates		5/28	No School – Memorial Day
within this window)		6/6	8 <sup>th</sup> Grade Promotion, 6p
		6/7	Last Day/Min. Day/Free Dress/\$1 Hat

#### **Yearbook - Last Chance!**

LAST DAY to pre-order your yearbook is Monday April 30! This is the only way to guarantee that you get one. A limited amount will be available on a first come, first serve basis in the office in June. If you are unsure if you have purchased a yearbook, please check the office window to see the latest sales list. Order link for yearbook:

Maria Montessori Charter Academy Rocklin, CA Products - Graduation Products from Jostens

## Ride Ataxia Coming Up!

We are going to be doing Ride Ataxia again this spring! In the coming weeks, be on the lookout for information regarding the event, volunteer requests, the Bike Garage and more!



• Give to the MMCA Garden on Thursday, May 3rd, the Big Day of Giving! We will be giving away prizes to our donors throughout the day. Prizes include artisan chocolates from Le Grande Confectionary, Papyrus stationery, a floral bouquet from Happy Road Farm... plus many more! Visit the <u>garden's Facebook page</u> or check out our <u>Big Day of Giving profile</u>.

## **MMCA Summer Camp 2018**

Spots in MMCA's annual Summer Camp are filling up fast, with all (9) weeks more than ½ way full already! Interested? Check out our Summer Camp webpage: <a href="http://www.mmcharter.org/summer-camp">http://www.mmcharter.org/summer-camp</a>. Questions? Email our Summer Camp Director Julie Cohodes at <a href="jcohodes@mmcharter.org">jcohodes@mmcharter.org</a>.

## **Children's House Enrollment for Next Year**

We still have a few spots available in our preschool for next year. Preschool applications are accepted on a "first come, first serve" basis.